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September 23, 2020 

Dear Bethesda Family, 

Greetings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ. 

At our September Session meeting we re-confirmed our guidelines for Sunday morning 
worship: 

o We will utilize the main door for entrances and side door for exits.   
o These doors will remain open throughout the service for air circulation. 
o The inside door of church will be closed during the service to limit traffic noise and 

glare on the screen.  
o Masks will be worn while entering, leaving, and moving about the sanctuary.  
o Masks may be removed once social distancing has occurred.  
o Everyone who enters will have their temperature checked by greeters.  If your 

temperature is over 100℉ you will be asked to not enter. 
o We will take a picture of main sanctuary and balcony to document attendance. 
o No nursery/childcare is provided at this time. 
o Ushers will seat people at predetermined areas of church. There will be increased 

space between congregants.  Please sit with your family. 
o Hand sanitizer will be at entrances and exits.   
o Trash cans will be placed at exit. 
o Everything will be on the screen in the front for liturgy and singing. Bring your own 

Bible if you wish to have one during the service. 
o Special music will come from the choir area. 
o Boxes for offering will be placed at both front and back of church.   
o Services will be recorded and be put on website, Facebook, and YouTube for home 

viewing. 

Praying for safe worship! 

In Christ’s Service 

David  L. Hudson 
Pastor 
David L. Hudson 


